Office of the Churchill County Manager

August 19, 2021

Zip Upham, Chairman

Fallon Festival Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 1202

Fallon, NV 89407

RE: Churchill County Support of Fallon Cantaloupe Festival & Country Fair
Dear Zip,

On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners I would like to thank you for your interest in
applying for funding from the county to continue support of the Fallon Cantaloupe Festival &
Country Fair. We appreciate the time you took to complete an application and attend the August
35,2021 Commission Meeting to present your request.

As you are aware, your request for support was approved in the amount of $10,000. The county
has coordinated with festival representatives regarding our sponsor booth, and we look forward
to the return of another successful event.

Your dedication and commitment, as-well-as that of your Board’s and the many volunteers who
work together to bring a family friendly event celebrating our agricultural past and present, is
commended. We wish you success with the 2021 Cantaloupe Festival & Country Fair, and look
forward to an update on the outcome of your event during a future Commission Meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns in regard to the County’s logo and banner, please contact
Julie Guerrero from my office at (775) 423-5136 or Anne McMillin at (775) 423-2666.
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